
At  a  meeting  of  the

President  and  Fellows  of  Harvard  College

in  Boston,  October  23,  1911  ,  it  was

Voted,  that  the  thanks  of  the  President  and

Fellows  be  sent  to  each  giver  toward  publishing

contributions  in  the  Department  of  English.

Please  accept  the  thanks  of  the  President  and

Fellows  for  your  gift  of  fifty  dollars,  the  final

payment  on  account  of  your  subscription  of  one  hundred

fifty  dollars.

Respectfully  yours,

Treasurer.

Dr.  George  G.  Kennedy.

September  2  if,  1912.
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